
Public Exhibition – Draft Woodville Road 
Corridor Planning Proposal
Council invites you to have your say on the draft Woodville Road Corridor Planning 
Proposal (PP-2024-873). The draft Planning Proposal seeks to revitalise Woodville Road 
by amending planning controls in the Cumberland Local Environmental Plan (CLEP) 2021 
for 31 sites located around three (3) precincts of Woodville North, Merrylands East and 
Woodville South.

To provide your feedback, scan the QR code or visit Council’s ‘Have Your Say’ webpage: 
https://haveyoursay.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/woodville-road-corridor-planning-proposal

Scan here for your translation

Submissions close: Thursday 17 April 2025
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